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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committee Members 

FROM: Kip Harrington, Division Manager 

DATE: September 12, 2023 

RE: 23TP027 – 2023-2026 Transportation Improvement Program –

Amendment #23-004A 

Attached for your acknowledgement is Administrative Amendment #23-004A to the 
2023-2026 Transportation Improvement Program. This amendment implements a staff 
recommended change from a state-wide project to a region-wide project to install 
dynamic message boards along the Interstate Highway system. 
 
There is no change in the proposed funding for Project CR 000S(418) in the Interstate 
Maintenance category in FY2023 . 
 

Project Category / Description 
Project 
Year 

Original 
Cost 

(millions) 

Revised 
Cost 

(millions) 

Net 
Change 

Interstate Maintenance      

CR 000S(418) 080J Rapid City & Pierre Region on the Interstate 

System Install Dynamic Message Boards 
2025 $1.800 $1.800 +$0.000 

Total Change to Category    +$0.000 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends acknowledgement of the 2023-2026 Transportation 

Improvement Program Administrative Amendment #23-004A. 

 
 
 

 


